Karen Edwards

From: Michael Behrendt
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 12:36 PM
Subject: Eversource - Protecting Scenic Roads - email from Donna Weisman

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Donna Weisman below.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Donna Weisman [mailto:weismandj@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 12:32 PM

To: Michael Behrendt; keywards@durham.nh.us

Cc: Todd Selig

Subject: Protecting Scenic Roads

Please protect scenic Durham Point Road. It is one of the few beautiful canopied roads left to enjoy. As a resident of
Cutts Road, it has been very sad to see all the tree removal along Longmarsh Road. The beauty of our area that makes
Durham such a desirable special place is being impacted by Eversource removing so many trees. Sincerely, Donna
Weisman



